
 

       June 5, 2009 

 

 

 

Ald. Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Helding: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, June 4, 2009, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 43-09 (K9-044), Solid Waste Garage - Insulation, and submits same for 

your approval.  The following bids were received: 

 

     

   Bane-Nelson, Inc. Absolute Construction Enterprises  

 

 Base Bid $36,000.00  $59,000.00  

 Alt. Bid #1 $19,900.00  $32,000.00  

 Alt. Bid #2 $15,300.00  $27,000.00  

 Alt. Bid #3 $11,500.00  $23,000.00  

 Alt. Bid #4 $12,900.00  $26,000.00  

 

 This public works project was estimated at $90,000.00. 

 

 It is recommended that a contract be entered into with Bane-Nelson, Inc. for their base bid 

of $36,000.00 plus Alternate Bids 1 through 4, for a total contract of $95,600.00. Funding is 

available in Account 989.410.5010, Solid Waste Garage Insulation.. 

 

  Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:dab 

      

cc: Mayor John Dickert 

 Tom Eeg 

 Jerry Scott 

  


